

Reception Newsletter

Burton Joyce Primary School

Summer Term 2

Welcome back to school! We cannot believe we only have 6 weeks left with your lovely children. As always they have started the half term full of enthusiasm and eager to explore our new topic 'Where does our river go?'

We have a fun-filled, busy half term planned including health and well-being week, sports day and transition activities in preparation for children moving into Year 1. Transition to Year 1 includes a visit to their new teacher before the end of term. Our plans for Reception's Health and Well-Being week have now changed but we will make sure they don't miss out on fun activities when they return to school. The children are also extremely excited about the duck eggs we have just put into our incubator...we will keep you posted with progress on Tapestry.

For the week your children are learning from home, there is a Home Learning Menu on Tapestry now. When your children return to school, a homework menu will be posted on Tapestry. Your child may bring in pieces of their homework to share with the class or you can post a picture on Tapestry.

At the end of term, we will be celebrating the completion of your child's first year at Burton Joyce Primary School in our mini-Graduation. We will let you know how we will share this with you closer to the time, depending on the restrictions in place. You will also receive your child's summer report in the week ending 16th July, but if you have any concerns or queries in the meantime then please do not hesitate to contact us.

Many thanks for your support and cooperation, The Foundation Stage Team 1

Reminder 1

Please ensure your child comes to school wearing a high factor sunscreen and brings a water bottle.

2

Reminder 2

Please bring reading folders to school every day and log home reading in the reading diary.

3

Reminder 3

Please ensure all your child's clothing has their name on, including sun hats, PE kits and uniform.



Reminder 4

If your child attends the after-school sports club, please ensure their PE kit comes back to school ready for PE.